
Newsletter
Ms. Angela’s Kindergarten

Last week was all about welcome, getting
to know you, and routines. This week we
got into our academic routines and
worked really hard. I am so proud of all our
kids who rose to the occasion. It can be a
tough transition but all of our curriculums
are so great that, while it’s hard work it’s
also fun. 

Dear Families,

Reading Corner

Reading Time: 
The kids are really enjoying Beezus and Ramona.
Everyday, after lunch recess the first thing they
ask is if I am going to read our book.
Superkids: 
We are getting to know Cass! Ask your child what
are some of Cass’s favorite things to do. We have
been talking about beginning sounds in words
especially the /k/ sound. They are also identifying:
top, middle, and bottom. We played a fun game
with strawberry, vanilla, and chocolate ice cream
scoops and pretended to fill customers order of
which flavor they wanted at the top, middle, and
bottom. This is a way to introduce the Superkids
Ice Cream Paper and learning how to write letters
within a line parameter. 
Daily Reading:
How is reading time going at home? Every child
should have brought home at least one book for the
week. Read it with them, help them begin to identify
words. Ask them how many words they can find
that start with the /k/ sounds like Cass.
Spelling Words:
one          two
three        four
five       

Upcoming Events

8/29: No school- professional development
9/1: No school- Labor Day
9/8-9/19: Round 1 NWEA testing 
9/24: Fruit of the Spirit chapel with
Birthdays and Baptism Birthdays
10/2, 10/3: No school- professional
development
10/21: end of first quarter
10/27-10/30: Parent Teacher Conferences

Math

We are working on 1,2,3,4, and 5. Math skills
include matching, writing numbers, learning
number words, counting, and finding sets.
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Religion

One in Christ:
This week will will begin our religion curriculum. Our
theme is “God Created People.”
Chapel: 
We missed out on a couple details at Open House.
We love having parents come to our chapel. If you
come your child can sit with you. They need to
come back to their class after offering to do their
memory but can return to you right after.
Chapel Offering:
Students can bring an offering at chapel if they
want. This is not a requirement. After the message,
while singing our chapel song, the leader of the
week will bring our class offering to the front to be
collected. Each quarter offering goes to a different
charity. 


